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I oppose SB 210 which would change the way Oregonians vote from mail-in to in-

person. This is an attempt to limit who can vote including homebound older adults 

and others with disabilities. It would make it far more difficult for persons who cannot 

leave work or work hours that limit their access to polling places. It’s a restrictive 

backward approach.  


